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FACULTY SENATE 
MEETING 

MAKING THINGS 
GROW 

THE FLAG POLE 

KEITH JENNISON 

NATIONAL 
ROTAGILLA BAND 

AN EVENING OF 
CHEKHOV 

COASTAL CAROLINA C O L L E G E 

MID-WEEK MEMO 

February 23, 1977 

The Faculty Senate will have its next meeting on Thursday, 
March 3, at 12:15 p.m. in Room 106 of the Academic Building. 
It is necessary that all items for inclusion on the agenda be 
forwarded to Dr. Nelson by Thursday, February 24. 

The Office of Continuing Education at Coastal Carolina will be 
initiating a short-term, non-credit course in "Making Things 
Grow!' This course is designed to make the individual 
knowledgeable of the care, growth, selection, and display of 
house plants. The course is set to begin on March 1 through 
April 4, each Tuesday from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. The cost of the 
mini-course will be $25.00. The instructor will be Mr. Tom 
Bourne. Each class will meet in the Academic Building, Room 107. 
Persons must register by February 28 by calling the Office of 
Continuing Education, Ext. 177. 

The reason that the flag has not been raised in the mornings 
and lowered in the afternoons is because we are in the process 
of installing a new flag pole. 

Keith Jennison, nationally acclaimed publisher, journalist, 
and playwright will be available for a seminar in creative writing 
at 12:00 noon on Wednesday, March 2, in the Lecture Hall of the 
Student Union Building at 1:50 p.m. He will conduct a seminar 
called "Informal Approaches to Literature." Please encourage 
your students to attend as this is a most unusual gentleman. A 
lecture that will be open to the public will be given at 8:00 p.m. 
that evening. 

The Student Union will be sponsoring the 1st National Rotagilla 
(alligator spelled backward) Band on Monday, March 7, in the 
Lecture Hall at 12:30 p.m. and again at 8:00 p.m. The music 
is different; to say the least, not exactly your average R'n'R. 
Come on out and join with the Student Union in enjoying this 
group. 

Two great comedies, "The Marriage Proposal" and "The Bear" are 
being presented by the Upstage Company on Thursday, Friday, and 
Saturday, February 24, 25, and 26. It is another style of 
theatre. Everyone is invited to the Lecture Hall at 3:30 p.m. 
on Thursday (no charge for admission) and on Friday and 
Saturday at 8:00 p.m. ($2.00 for adults, $1.00 for Coastal 
students and faculty). These are totally student produced. 
We hope that you will support their creative efforts. 
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BOOKSTORE NEWS Early Spr:fng Special: Rugby tennis shirts now only $7.50 
(regular $9.50). Garnet and white. 

MARCH SOCIAL 
EVENT 

Faculty may 
Rentals are 
included.) 

order caps, gowns, and 
not available. Prices 
Last day to order will 
Masters: Cap and gown 

Hood 
Total 

Ph.D.: Cap and gown 
Hood 
Total 

hoods from the Bookstore. 
are as follows. (Tax not 
be March 4. 

$ 9.95 
6.95 

$16.90 

$12.50 
10.00 

$22.50 

Please announce to seniors: They may order invitations in 
the Booksto~e. Last day to order will be March 4. It is 
not necessary_ for seniors to order caps and gowns in advance. 

Please announce to all juniors and seniors: During February 28 
through March 4, Josten's will offer a ring options special. 
Any one or all of the following ring options: white or yellow 
gold - synthetic sunburst stone or birthstone - encrusting -
or even full name engraving on the inside of the ring - all at 
no extra cost. 

Book orders: Please consider seriously the books you plan to 
use in Suunner Session I and II. Keep in mind the price, the 
number needed, and who has to buy it. Summer orders are due 
April 1 and fall orders are due May 27. 

Desk copies: Desk copies should be ordered by each faculty 
member prior to the semester the book is to be used. It is not 
the responsibility of the Bookstore to order desk copies for 
faculty members. However, the Bookstore does have a form letter 
that the faculty may use. Also, the Bookstore does not issue 
desk copies. 

Specials: Feature Packs are on special for 99¢ (regular $1.69). 
Both male and female are on special. Lined USC and Coastal 
Carolina jackets are now on special for $12.75 (regular $17.00). 

The next social outing will be held at Cagney's Old Place, 
Friday, March 4, 1977. Coc~tails may be had at a discount rate 
beginning at 6:00. DinneL will be served around 8:00. You 
may respond by calling extension 161 or 167 no later than 
noon, Thursday, March 3, 1977. ALL FACULTY, ADMINISTRATION, 
AND STAFF ARE URGED TO ATTEND, 
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